September 30, 2021
Call Meeting

The Public Hearing was called to order at 6:00 pm by Mayor Glenn Wright. Council members
present were Mr. McWhorter, Mr. Miller, Ms. Rivers, Mr. Moore, and Mr. Smith.

Mayor Wright opened the meeting with prayer.

City Manager Postell recommended setting the Millage Rate to 5.742 for FY 2021-2022. Mr.
McWhorter made the motion to accept the recommendation and set the Millage Rate at 5.742 for
FY 2021-2022, after a second by Mr. Miller the motion was approved 5-0.

Mr. Miller made a motion to approve the budget for FY 2021-2022 as presented which includes
an additional $7,000 to the financial administration, after a second by Mr. McWhorter the motion
was approved 5-0.

Mr. Smith made the motion to adjourn the meeting, after a second by Mr. Moore the motion was
approved 5-0.

There being no further business Mayor Wright closed the meeting with prayer.



